
Planning and Growth Management Committee - Planning and Growth Management 
Committee -- Item PG28.2   

Re: Official Plan and Municipal Comprehensive Reviews: Amendments 
to the Official Plan for Economic Health and Employment Lands 
Policies and Designations and Recommendations on Conversion 
Requests   

We are the solicitors for the Independent Order of Foresters, the owner of 789 Don Mills Road in the 
City of Toronto.

   

We are reviewing the above-captioned matter, particularly proposed policies that would impact existing 
office uses in areas designated Mixed Use. 

   

Please provide notice of the Planning and Growth Management Committee’s decision as well as 
consideration of this matter by City Council or any other committees of Council. Our contact information 
is set out below.

   

Thank you,

 

Chris

    

Christopher J. Tanzola

 

ctanzola@overlandllp.ca

 

Main: (416) 730-0337 x. 112

 

Direct: (416) 730-0645

 

Fax: (416) 730-9097

 

Cell: (416) 428-7493

   

Overland LLP

 

Yonge-Norton Centre

 

Suite 1101

 

Toronto, ON  M2N 6P4

   

www.overlandllp.ca
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